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Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Fwd: FYI gravel is being hauled from Bob Cook pit. I thought it was closed & permit
pulled. Tom Blach 970 630 0401 
1 message

Wait - DNR, TC <tc.wait@state.co.us> Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 4:30 PM
To: Michael Cunningham - DNR <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>
Cc: Erica Crosby - DNR <erica.crosby@state.co.us>

Hey Michael, 

Not sure who does Yuma Co., so I am sending this to you.  Bob Cook ran the Paulene Pit (M-1987-090) which was
revoked in 2016 and I did the reclamation work in 2019.  Sounds like he is hauling gravel without a permit.

TC 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Tom Blach <blachservices@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 3:30 PM 
Subject: FYI gravel is being hauled from Bob Cook pit. I thought it was closed & permit pulled. Tom Blach 970 630 0401 
To: <tc.wait@state.co.us>

Sent from my iPhone 

--  
TC Wait
Division of Mining Reclamation and Safety
1313 Sherman St Rm 215
Denver CO 80203
303-866-3567 (main)

I am working remotely, please use my cell: 720-602-5983
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